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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: mxp-noreply@ci.stpaul.mn.us on behalf of lrhedlund@gmail.com
Sent: Tuesday, February 15, 2022 9:34 AM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: RE: Assessment hearing for 709 Bedford Street
Attachments: Package_p-nbY1k_paKQKsMLssUrSaWaViZXg2FWBuoF35bj.html

The following attachments have been sent to you using Mail Express®:  

Screenshot_20220215-092719.png (308.8 KB) 
Screenshot_20220215-092739.png (250.0 KB) 

Click the links above or visit the pick-up portal for batch retrieval.  
These links will expire in 7 days.  

Hello, 
The city garbage removers took the personal belongings of my tenant, it was not 
garbage.  See attached screenshots of texts between my tenant and I on Nov 24th.  They 
took her hose reel, wooden green flower bed, and tarp for collecting leaves from her yard. 
Note that the neighbor next door at 703 Bedford Street did not have garbage service set up 
so there were no trash bins for their tenants for over a month (since end of october).  As a 
result there was a large buildup of garbage on their side of the property.  So maybe the city 
got a little over-zealous in taking away stuff, given the garbage buildup next door.  But I 
should not be billed for this mistake.  The tenant was very upset and thought someone had 
stolen her belongings.   
Laurel 
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